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My concern is that poll workers in Brooklyn were bypassed for Early Voting assignments UNLESS they 
served on campaign committees favored by the Kings County Democratic Party leadership.  
As a reform candidate, I was refused Early Voting work assignments despite many years of service as a 
poll worker and a coordinator, as well as positive evaluations by supervisory staff in the past.  When I 
visited my Early Voting site, many of those with whom I worked were employed, as well as many new 
workers.  The board's hiring process should be based on merit, not blatant self-interest by the 
Democratic Party's incumbent leadership.  

Henry Flax 
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